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Tartu, 5 March2025

Dear Mr Aigars Strupišs,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the kind invitation to participate in the
international conference "Right to a fair trial: European Convention on Human Rights in
dialogue of national courts and the ECtHR", which is dedicated to the occasions of the 30th
anniversary of the restored cassation court in Latviaand the 75th anniversary of the European
Convention for the Protection of Human Rights and Fundamental Freedoms. It is with great
pleasure that I accept this invitation and look forward to contributing to the panel "Right to a
fair trial: Case-law certainty and reasoning ofjudicial decisions".

I wish you every success with the organisation of the Event and look forward to meeting you
in Riga this October!

Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Karin Leichter-Tammisto (I.arig!919h!9r-
Tammisto@riigikohus.ee), Legal Adviser to the Chief Justice, should you have any questions
related to my participation.

Please accept, Chief Justice Strupišs, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kõve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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